# LIDO BEACH SUMMER 2018 NEWSLETTER



**Summer 2018** 

www.lyonsholidayparks.co.uk

Published Quarterly

Dear Owners.

We hope you are all enjoying the fantastic weather that we have been having recently!

We would like to thank you all as always for your positive feedback with our recent events:

The Mexican evening was fantastic! Although far too much Tequila was drank and I am sure there were plenty of hangovers the following morning!

A big thank you to our owners who regularly support the bingo events that raise money for our 2 nominated charities: **Starlight** and **Guide Dogs for the Blind Association.** 

Some owners had a great day at Chester Races recently and even a few winners were backed I hear... well done to those lucky punters!

The Annual Dog Show was a great success! Thank you to all the owners and doggies that turned up!

We hope that you all have a great summer here at Lido Beach!

Paul Trenfield

# **UPCOMING EVENTS**



# Saturday 21st July 2018 KARAOKE NIGHT

We are looking forward to seeing some of owners crooning and hopefully we will uncover a few budding Britain's Got Talent entries!



# Monday 27th & Tuesday 28th August 2018

### **GARDENING** COMPETITION

This years gardening competition is now open and awaiting your entries. We have some beautiful gardens here at Lido Beach so make sure to get your entries in! You can pick up an entry form from Debbie in the Sales Lounge. We would also just like to say a massive well done to those who go the extra mile by entering this competition. Good luck to you all!

#### NOTICES

### Spa Opening Times

The Spa is proving to be a popular addition to Lido Beach, as requested the hours have been extended. Opening times are now: 9am to 7pm

#### Dog Owners

Can we kindly remind all our dog owners that dogs must be kept on leads at all times with no exception. Also, the usual reminder to clean up after your pets please. You will soon see dog litter bins going up around the park so there will be no excuse, thanks for your support with this.

## Speed Limit

A gentle reminder to keep your speed down.

#### Garden Waste

Please leave your garden waste on your own plot for collection not on empty plots or other owners plots.

# Safety Certificates

Don't forget all certificates must be up to date and you must also leave a copy in the park office.

# Plot Changes

Any owners wishing to make any changes to their plots must come and collect a planning form from the park office. You must be granted permission before any alterations can take place.

# LIDO BEACH SUMMER 2018

# NEWSLETTER



Summer 2018

www.lyonsholidayparks.co.uk

Published Quarterly

# MEET THE TEAM



I joined the Lido Beach team at the end of March this year. I have spent the last 14 years in the caravan industry, spending 7 years as a Sales Advisor and the latter 7 as a Park/Sales Manager. For those of you that have met me, hopefully you will have noticed how passionate I am about Lido Beach and I will always try to sort out any issues that you may have. I have been with my partner for 11 years now and I have 2 beautiful children that I know some of you have already met. If you haven't already met the rest of the team, I would like to introduce everyone to you so you can put a face to the name. Paul Trenfield



#### Joe Christopher

Joe has recently joined us too. Joe and I have worked together for a number of years now. He will always go the extra mile to help anyone who needs it (as long as you are a Liverpool supporter that is!). The reason that me and Joe both work every weekend and throughout the bank holidays is because we are both family oriented, Joe is married with 2 lovely children. We both feel as though every owner here at Lido Beach is part of our extended family, we hope you feel the same!



#### **Dan Mattok**

Dan has been with us at Lido Beach for 6 years now which means he has a wealth of knowledge when it comes to the park and its owners. Like all of the team he is always here and is more than happy to help. Dan is also recently single and is looking for love, if anyone can help!



#### Danny O Hagan

Danny is the youngest of our team here at Lido Beach. He has been with us just under a year now. Danny is from the local area and is very passionate about his job. We look forward to his long career with us!



#### **Debbie Camm**

Debbie has been with the company an unbelievable 18 years now! She knows the caravan industry inside out. Again, Debbie is also very family oriented but she is equally passionate about delivering a good service to our owners. You may have noticed that she now sits front of house in order to help you with any issues that you may have.

# REFERRALS

Our Owners Referral Scheme is continuing this year. This has to be the best referral scheme in the business. I have been working in this industry for a long time now and I have never known a scheme where you can get £4000 for recommending 3 people. If you would like to become part of the scheme, we have got A4 posters which are perfect for you to put up in your places of work, local shops etc. Let us know ASAP if you require any posters or if you have any recommendations already.